
    DEROCHE   
    Elementary School 

                        

May 2, 2019 
Dear Deroche Families:  Here are a few announcements that we wanted to share: 

 
    
 Deroche Spirit Wear 

We are excited to announce that “Deroche Spirit 

Wear” will be coming soon.  Families will have 

the opportunity to purchase Deroche Bear 

hoodies or hats.  Here’s a snapshot of what the 

style and design will look like.  Order forms with 

more details will be sent home next week and 

sample sizes will be available at the school if you 

would like to try them on. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

PAC Meeting:  May 23rd  

We have scheduled the next PAC Meeting on 

May 23rd at 2:30 .  We are hoping the time will 

work better for parents with little ones.  The 

meeting will take place right after school and 

babysitting with be provided at no cost.  We 

have some project ideas that we want to share 

and would love to get your input.  We’d also like 

to encourage more parents or grandparents to 

get involved with PAC.  Even if you can spare a 

few hours each month, every bit helps! 

 

Craft/Plant Sale: May 9 &10 

Garden Club students have been busy making 

crafts and gifts to sell at our upcoming Craft and 

Plant Sale Fundraiser.  The sale will take place on 

May 9th (during class library blocks) and on May 

10th (at lunch and after school).  Every student 

will have a chance to buy a gift for someone 

special.  We will be selling gifts for $1.00 - $3.00 

each and have a great selection to choose from!  

Stop by the office for a sneak peak and make 

sure you check out our tea-cup planters.   

Parents will also have a chance to shop on May 

10th at lunch or after school.  If you would like to 

help out at the sale, please let the office know.  

Community Garden 

We are putting together a committee to discuss 

the option of starting a community garden at the 

school.  All parents, grandparents and members 

of the community are welcome.  Our mission in 

starting this garden is to:  Encourage sustainable 

living in our community, provide free and fresh 

produce for our students to take home, and to 

share knowledge of medicinal and native plants.  

We want to hear your ideas so please let the 

office know if you are interested in being on the 

committee. 

Hot Lunch:  May 30th 

Our next hot lunch is scheduled for Friday May 

30th following the school’s Celebration of 

Learning Assembly.  If you can help with the hot 

lunch, please let us know. 


